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5th October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

As part of your child’s GCSE in Food Preparation and Nutrition, they will be doing the first part of their 
assessment on Tuesday 10th of October. The Food Investigation Assessment involves investigating 
the effect of different Sugars used to make biscuits. The assessment contributes toward 15% of your 
child’s final mark.  
 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me via phone or email if you have any questions.  
 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation  
 
 

Kind Regards  
 
 

Mrs. Y Egwuonwu  
Head of Technology  
Teacher of Food Preparation and Nutrition  
 

YEgwuonwu@sph.srscmat.co.uk  
01457 853611 
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